
Important  
Before detaching the handle from the toothbrush be sure to remove the 
prickly tongue message surface from the toothbrush head. This will assure 
the best attachment of the double-stick tape to the toothbrush head.  

 

 

Toothbrush head with message surface attached. 

 

   

Message surface removed.                                      Double-stick tape attached. 


